
 

 

 

THE HENDRICKS COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

To Whom It May Concern; 

Notice is hereby given the the Hendricks County Drainage Board will hold a previously 

unscheduled  meeting on December 31st, 2019 at 8:30 A.M. at the Hendricks County 

Government Center, in the Commissioners  Meeting Room, at 355 South Washington Street, 

Danville, Indiana. 

 

Hendricks County Drainage Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


